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Tuesday 30th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

RE: Year 2 Trip to Brixton Library 

 
Year 2 will be going on another trip to Brixton Library to refresh our book corners. 
 

2B – Tuesday 7th May 

2S – Wednesday 8th May 
 
We will be leaving at 1:30 pm to walk to the Library. We will then have a quick chat with the 
librarians before looking around the library to choose some books to bring back to our classes 
to enjoy over the next few weeks. We will then walk back to school carrying our books. 

 

The trip is free of charge and is within the local area so permission is not required. The children 
will have lunch at school as usual. 
 
To stay safe, all children must follow the school rules.  
 

If you would like to volunteer to join Year 2 on the trip, please use this link to show your interest: 
https://forms.gle/mK2NPmtEsuDQPKPNA  
 
Children will be required to wear their school uniforms, sensible shoes and a bag to carry 
books back from the library.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms. K Bowes & Ms. J Siembida 

Year 2 Class Teachers 

https://forms.gle/mK2NPmtEsuDQPKPNA

